
El Dorado County Resource Conservation District and Georgetown Divide Resource Conservation District 
100 Forni Road, Suite A Placerville, CA 95667 Phone (530) 295-5630, FAX (530) 295-5635 

April 4,2007 

Cindy Keck 
Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Ms. Keck, 

This letter is to formally request a joint meeting with the Board of Supervisors, El Dorado 
County and Georgetown Divide Resource Conservation Districts on May 15,2007. In 
keeping with the schedule of the Board of Supervisors, we would like to schedule the 
workshop/luncheon meeting from 12:OO to 2:00 P.M. The workshop/luncheon will be 
held at the El Dorado County Library Meeting Room. 

Thanking you in advance for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 
r\ 

~uci l l e  Toutjian 
Office Coordinator 
El Dorado County and Georgetown Divide Resource Conservation Districts 
100 Forni Road, Suite A 
Placerville, CA 95667 
(p)  530-295-5630 
Cf) (530) 295-5635 
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